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Madame President,
Myanmar delegation welcomes the delegation of Oman to the 37th Session of UPR Working Group, and thanks them for their National Report and presentation. 
Myanmar recognizes her efforts and commitments on the promotion and protection of human rights, particularly the establishment of the Legal Committee to monitor the implementation of the recommendations from last UPR cycle.
Myanmar also commends Oman for its accession to three Core Treaties, including the ICESCR, and withdrawal of reservations from the CEDAW and CRC.
In a constructive spirit, Myanmar wishes to recommend Oman the following points: -
1.	to continue its endeavours to enact the bill for persons with disabilities that is in line with the Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities; and
2. to further strengthen its efforts in combating human trafficking, including the protection and rehabilitation of the victims of human trafficking. 
We wish Oman every success in its UPR review.
Thank you, Madame President.
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